
Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term  - 13 December 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It was wonderful to watch the Foundation Stage nativity this week. The children 
were fantastic, and it never ceases to amaze us how they can learn all the songs 
and parts as well as starting their school journey. 

 

There is lots happening in the coming week so please do check out all the dates 
and times in this newsletter. 

 

This will be the last newsletter before the Christmas holidays. I hope to see lots of 
you at the Christmas performances on Wednesday. In case you can't make it, I 
would like to take the opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. 

 

Spring Term begins on Monday 6th January. 

 

Simon 

  

Simon Pollard 



Celebrating Success 

Year 3 - L.Hill for being a good friend in class.  O.Napier-Bishop for a very positive week.  

 

Times Table Champions:   M.Wisdom, E.McDonald, A.Powell and A.Elkins. 

Newells Travel Christmas Card Competition.  Congratulations to Enya on   

winning the Chocolate Hamper with her wonderful Christmas Card design. 
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Monday 16 December - Year 2 Christmas Party in the afternoon.  Bring in Party clothes to                           

celebrate.   Mawgan Porth a plate of savoury food to share and Greenaway a plate of sweet treats to 

share.  Just something small please as we will party after lunch. 

Monday 16 December – Choir Singing Outside Cosy Cup Café on Slades Road from 5.30pm 

Wednesday 18 December at 2.15pm - Phase 2 (Year 1, 2 and 3) Christmas Nativity - please see letter home 

regarding costumes etc. 

Dress Rehearsals will take place the week before - Please have costumes to school in a named bag by Friday 

13 December. 

Wednesday 18 December at 9.15am - Phase 3 Christmas Performance (Years 4, 5 and 6)  

Thursday 19 December - Year 4 Christmas Party - come in to school in your party clothes for a day of 

fun.  Please bring along some sweet treats for after the school Christmas lunch. 

Thursday 19 December - Year 5 Christmas Party.  Party clothes all day and please bring a plate of party 

food. 

Thursday 19 December - Year 3 Christmas Party.  Letter coming home this week. 

Friday 20 December - Year 6 Christmas Party.  Further information to follow. 

Friday 20 December – Non Uniform – Christmas Jumper Day (if you have something) 

 

Friday 20 December 2024 - Last Day of Autumn Term.  Please note - this will be a normal, full day in School 

with the same finish times.  

 

Please note - There will be NO BUSY BEES ON FRIDAY 20 DECEMBER 2024 



Charlestown 99% 

Polkerris 90% 

Pisky Cove 89% 

Porthpean 98% 

Greenaway 99% 

Mawgan Porth 98% 

Carlyon Bay 99% 

Perranporth 97% 

Harlyn Bay 95% 

Sennen 97% 

Bamaluz 97% 

Porthluney 93% 

Hemmick 97% 

Polzeath 99% 

WE HAVE FOUR 
WINNERS!! 

 
Charlestown, 
Greenaway, 

Carlyon Bay & 
Polzeath 

 
All have won this 
weeks attendance 

award. 
Enjoy your  

extra 10 minutes  
playtime! 

Weekly Update 

!Attendance Matters! 



Lateness 

The gates close at 8.40 ready for registration at 
8.45. If you know you will miss registration, please 

call the office so we know when to expect you. 

!Attendance Matters! 

The attendance policy is available for you to 
have a read through on our website.   

Routine appointments should be booked out of 
school hours whenever possible. We 

acknowledge that some appointments are         
unavoidably in school time or are difficult to 

come by. In that instance, please kindly pop to 
the office and show the appointment confirmation 

to us or you can simply screenshot your                 
appointment and send a copy to -                      

ktaylor@car.celtrust.org  

Exceptional leave requests 

These forms are to be used for any instance 
in which you require your child to be       
absent from school. Not just holidays. 

Please come and see us in the office for a 
hard copy if you need one and an           

electronic copy has been sent via email to            
everyone. 


